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June 12, 2024

Public Notice 

MAY Construction Group, the general contractor for The Diener School, will install a waterline on Southbound Connecticut Ave. (MD 185) between Beech Ave. and Alta Vista Rd. We value your understanding and cooperation during this process. The WSSC tie-in, which CORE Site Group will conduct on Monday, June 17, 2024. Work hours will be between 9 pm – 5 am Sunday – Thursday with an expected completion date of June 28, 2024, weather permitting. 

Motorists, pedestrians, and bicyclists can expect single and double-roadway lane closures, sidewalk and bike lane closures, and a detour of a single southbound lane onto one lane of Northbound Old Georgetown Road. During construction, the Diener School will be accessible.

During these closures, MAY and CORE will provide skilled crews to expedite the work and, with the help of AWP Safety, utilize all proper traffic control signage to adjust and manage a safe traffic control pattern.


Those with questions regarding this work should contact:


Sean LoJacono
MAY Construction Group
Project Manager
240-731-0810
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